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Canterbury Botanical Society (NZ) Inc. requests that you supply your name and contact details (postal 

and/or email address and phone number) so we can send you our newsletters and journal, as well as 

occasional notices relevant to Society activities. 

 
You have the right to ask for a copy of any personal information we hold about you, and to ask for it to 
be corrected if you think it is wrong. If you would like a copy of your information, please email us at 
membership@canterburybotanicalsociety.org.nz. The Society keeps your data secure, and holds your 
information according to the requirements of the Incorporated Societies Act 2022. 
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